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Revised arrangements to launch Religious Education for All 2021-2026
Due to the continuing concerns about Covid-19 and the uncertainty regarding guidance for larger meetings and social distancing, the launch of the new RE Syllabus will now be an on-line process. This process will begin as originally proposed week beginning 16 November 2020. 

The new package gives greater access and flexibility to schools and has various elements to support staff to maximise the new resources.

Element One

Access to pre-recorded webinars by Lat Blaylock detailing the content of the syllabus, implementation and impact.  These can be accessed by schools as they choose, individually, in small groups, or in staff meetings within the establishment.  They will be available from Monday 2 November 2020 and need to have been accessed by the time staff attend element two of the package. Schools will be able to retain these for future reference.  In addition there will also be further resources available to schools on both the City and County websites which we hope will evolve as time goes on.

Element Two

Participation in a live discussion webinar with Lat Blaylock. Please book on one of the following sessions:

· Monday 16 November, Tuesday 17 November or Wednesday 18 November 2020 3.30pm -4.30pm. (The Wednesday session will have Secondary phase as the main focus)
Element Three

Having received the Syllabus, had a discussion with Lat Blaylock and been given time for schools to digest the information, there will be a further live webinar with members of staff who worked on the syllabus as follows;

Primary 

· Monday 23 November 3.30pm - 4.30pm:  Presentation, discussion and Q&A led by City members Sarah Peek and Jill Edmonds - Primary focus

· Tuesday 24 November 3.30pm -4.30pm:  Presentation, discussion and Q&A County - Primary focus with Early years - Kate Stuart-Charlesworth, Anne Lumb and Richard Linford
Secondary 

· Wednesday 25 November 3.30pm - 4.30pm:  Presentation, discussion and Q&A County with James Wales Secondary teacher of RE

Delegates already booked on the training will automatically be booked on the relevant part two session: city primary, county primary and secondary webinars
Schools will receive both an electronic and hard copy of the syllabus on booking to complement these sessions.  The cost for this material and all webinars and the live discussions is £165 per school.

Booking:  em-ed.support.org.uk

If a school wishes to only have the hard copy and electronic copy then this needs to be ordered:

Access to a hard copy and electronic copy of the syllabus only is £80.

Orders are to be made through Valerie.Jones@nottscc.gov.uk  and need to be received by midday on Friday 11 September 2020.
OTHER RESOURCES
1) RS Resources Centre: 
The Vine Community Centre, Bobbersmill Road NG7 5GZ

www.reresources.co.uk  info@rsresources.co.uk
Subscribers Loans: The Management team decided to extend the subscribers membership to the current academic year after the lockdown meant that items could not be borrowed. Welcome to new subscribers for the coming year and details of guidance on loans will be sent to all subscribers. They are putting more pictures of items which can be borrowed onto the website as not everything is on the catalogue with a picture. 

Faith Experiences: Colleagues were sorry that they could not fulfil 18 experiences in the last academic year due to the pandemic. They are considering how to offer experiences this current year in the light of all recommendations regarding social distancing. A new version of their leaflet on Faith Experiences is on the website relating it to the 3 “I”s of Ofsted

2) Inter Faith Week 2020 will take place from Sunday 8 - Sunday 15 November. 

https://www.interfaithweek.org/
